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If you have a coloring sheet from the
January coloring contest and would like.
your coloring sheet back please come and
get it from the library by Friday this week.
Thank you again to all who entered and
remember the new one starts next Monday,
Feb 5th.

Hey, let's join the Petoskey Middle SchoolHey, let's join the Petoskey Middle School
Photography Club! This club provides a fun-filled,Photography Club! This club provides a fun-filled,

exciting way for you to learn to operate sophisticatedexciting way for you to learn to operate sophisticated
& easy-to-use digital & 35mm camera equipment.& easy-to-use digital & 35mm camera equipment.
You will learn to take & print sharp, clear digitalYou will learn to take & print sharp, clear digital
pictures that your friends & family will view withpictures that your friends & family will view with

admiration! Please join Mrs. Ingalls on Mondays, 3:15admiration! Please join Mrs. Ingalls on Mondays, 3:15
- 4:15, in the PMS library computer lab.- 4:15, in the PMS library computer lab.  

Help your school capture every
memorable moment in the yearbook! 
Snap some photos and send them to

us! Go to HJeShare.com, use the
code (pmsyearbook) and we will do

our best to use your photos!

https://hjeshare.com/eShare/


Yearbook Club meets on Tuesdays at 8 am, in the staff
meeting room. 

Congratulations to our
Spelling Bee winners!

Calla Vicente
Jayden Tang

Alternate: Ava Barlock

 

Do you want to take part in

writing the school's

newspaper?

If you have any interest, come to

Mrs. Ketvertis' room (129) for

Newspaper Club every Monday until

4:30. All grades and skills welcome!

Please bring chromebooks.

It is not too late! Anyone still interested in
The Science Fair Club may grab an

information sheet outside of Mrs. Martin's
door. 

Return the completed sheet to Mrs. Martin
on or before the first meeting on February

7th.



Student Council: Meet in Room 128
(in 7th grade Hallway) 2nd hour on
Friday, February 2nd. Bring your

Chromebook. We will be planning for
Valentine's Day! 


